
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Ellison@aging.sc.govEllison@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/12/2013 9:33:20 AM
Subject: FW: June Reimbursement

FYI

From: Kester, Tony
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 9:30 AM 
To: Stephanie Blunt 
Subject: RE: June Reimbursement 

Check with Ruchelle.

From: Stephanie Blunt [sblunt@tridentaaa.org] 
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 9:26 AM 
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Re: June Reimbursement

So sorry to bother you with this. I do not see the new template in my inbox. Who is the best person to contact 
or should I email Finance Help?

Thank you!

Stephanie Blunt

On Aug 12, 2013, at 9:12 AM, "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Stephanie,

You should have received a new template for reimbursement. The carryforwards have been added to your NGA. Bill 
June under III12.

If you still have a problem ket me know. I am out of the office this week but will check e-mails.

Tony

From: Stephanie Blunt [sblunt@tridentaaa.org]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 8:55 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: June Reimbursement

Good Morning Tony!

I was wondering if you can assist me in getting Trident Area Agency on Aging reimbursements for June.

Our office has emailed Finance Help twice last week and has not received a response.

Also, for the new fiscal year, we have not received the New Payment Request form per Tommy's cover letter 
with the NGA.

Anything you can do to assist us would be greatly appreciated. I'm not sure if you need further information 
from us or if the request has gotten lost in the shuffle!

Thanks,

Stephanie
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